FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Thank you for your email stating that my FOI request has been answered in full. This is understood and accepted as an outcome.  

I would now like to place a meta request for recorded information about the handling of information in case 21673. This is a right of access request and NOT a complaint. I would like copies of any information you hold concerning your handling of my recent Freedom of Information request including copies of all internal correspondence. 
Please see attached. Junior members of staff emails and telephone numbers have been removed from the document. This is because we are withholding that information since we consider that to be an absolute exemption under section 40(2) (personal data), and this therefore constitutes a refusal under section 17 of the Freedom of information Act 2000. Junior members of staff names are exempt from release under section 40(2) of The Act as they are personal data. The data of the original requester has also been redacted under section 40(2) as although known to you, this will be released to the world at large under the FOIA.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
